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Oregon's vote by mail system has been a spectacular success and should be a 

shining model to the rest of the nation. I moved to Oregon in 2007 from a state with 

in-person voting and have worked at local boards of elections during elections in both 

states. I can attest that Oregon's vote by mail system is thoroughly superior, for both 

voters and election officials. 


